
From: Zafar, Marzia 
Sent: 6/19/2012 10:52:00 AM 
To: Cherry, Brian K (/0=PG&E/0U=C0RP0RATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=BKC7) 
Cc: 
Bee: 
Subject: RE: Policy and Planning Division 

I was thinking about it, but I think pictures would make us look douchy! Don't you think? 

Original Message 
From: Cherry, Brian K [mailto:BKC7@pge.com] 
Sent: Tuesday, June 19,2012 10:36 AM 
To: Zafar, Marzia 
Subject: RE: Policy and Planning Division 

Very nice. You should include pictures. I don't think I've met April or Kristin. 

Original Message 
From: Zafar. Marzia [mailto:marzia.zafar@cpuc.ca.gov] 
Sent: Tuesday, June 19,2012 10:15 AM 
To: Cherry, Brian K 
Subject: Policy and Planning Division 

Hi there, 

See the new and revised PPD site. It looks like nice. 

http://www.cpuc.ca.gov/PUC/aboutus/Divisions/ppd/ 

marzia 

SB GT&S 0209854 

mailto:BKC7@pge.com
mailto:marzia.zafar@cpuc.ca.gov

